
 

 

16.12.22 

Dear Parents and carers 

As this term draws to a close, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your support. A lot has 

happened since January and we have really moved forward as a school. As usual, the children have been fantastic, I 

cannot tell you how proud I am of them – for their attitude to learning and their commitment to the school and our 

community. 

I would also like to publicly thank all the staff at school for their endless hard work and desire to do the very best for the 

children. They have all gone above and beyond their roles many times to provide support for the children and our 

school. I’m extremely proud to work alongside such dedicated people.  

An enormous thank you to everyone that bought tickets for our Christmas raffle and to all those local businesses that 

donated prizes. The raffle raised £350 for the HSA, which is incredible. Well done to all the winners, enjoy your prizes.  

Just a reminder that children return to school on Thursday 5th January. 

Christmas time is always a very special time of the year, it is a time when we all get together and celebrate. It has been 

wonderful to have families back in school and St Pauls church to share our Christmas performances. Whatever you are 

doing over the break from school, I hope that you can spend some time with those important to you. 

If you need anything or any help over the Christmas break, please get in touch as I will still be checking emails (a little 

less often!) and will respond when I can. 

On behalf of all the team at Springfield, we wish you a Merry Christmas and we look forward to seeing you for the 

Spring term. Take care and keep safe. 

Kind regards 

           

 Mal Robson 

        Headteacher 

 

   


